
 
 

Dear Foundation Trust Members, 
 

Mel’s weekly round-up: Review of 2023 
 
As we begin 2024, this week’s round-up reflects on another rewarding year at the 
Trust as we share a review of 2023. 
 
The film shows that as a teaching trust we never stand still. Constantly looking at 
new technology, innovations, and ways of working that will improve the lives of our 
patients and the care that we can provide to them. 
 
Last year was no exception, with many highlights to celebrate, so take a few minutes 
to remind yourself of what makes Bradford Teaching Hospitals a great place for 
patients and colleagues alike. There’s plenty to be proud of and you make it happen, 
so thank you for all that you do.   
 
Happy New Year.  
 
Watch this week’s film here: https://bit.ly/3H5ZknK 
 

Regards 
 
Membership Office 
  
To unsubscribe click here. 
 

 
 
Email: membership@bthft.nhs.uk 
Or keep up to date with news: 
Twitter:  @BTHFT 
Facebook: @BradfordHospitals 
Website:  Bradford Teaching Hospitals NHS Foundation Trust 
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